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As was the case in the previous two academic years, the CESC did not meet in the 2022-2023 

academic year. No issues arose this year which triggered either side to call for a CESC meeting, 

however in recent years the college has had a tendency to decline requests from the local to 

convene CESC meetings. It is hoped that this situation will improve in the future and that accordingly 

the college will be receptive to future requests for CESC meetings. 
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